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Notes from the meeting of the Friends of Hartley Park held on 24/11/2004
7pm at the 24 Hartley Park Gardens.

Persons attending the meeting: Mr. Sandeman, Mr. Clifton, Mr. Delamare,
Mr. Snell, Mr. Caley, Mrs. Caley, Mrs. Pope, Mrs. Stephens, Mrs Stone, Mrs. Horrell,
Mrs. Gibbins, Mr Way.

Apologiesreceived from: Mr. Price.

Mr Clifton opened the meeting and the main business of the meeting
commenced. Thiswasto study in detail the revised plans which have been produced
by the council parks department. All aspects of the plan were discussed and many
points were raised. Mrs. Gibbins, offered to transfer the details of points raised onto
the large scale plan, which Mr. Snell would then make available to Mr. Jones of the
parks department. Mr. Snell also said he would email Mr. Jones about progressing the
work on the park, of particular concern were tree management, repair of the sign
board, and the removal of the shelter. Mr. Clifton thanked Mrs. Caley for the use of
her house as a meeting place and the meeting closed at about 9pm.



